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Gelnett, Wanda 13. RECEIVED

From: Schalles. Scott R. 2% AM 7= 3%
Sent: Friday, February 22, 2008 9:18 AM " " ' " "

To: Gelnett, Wanda B. N F E M l %Q1A#
Subject: FW: PA State Board of Pharmacy proposed regulation #16A-5420 "Ij

Comment on 2663
Original Message

From: Patricia Epple [mailto:pepple@papharmacists.com]
Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2008 11:24 AM
To: Schalles, Scott R.
Subject: RE: PA State Board of Pharmacy proposed regulation #16A-5420 "Pharmacist Breaks"

We do support this proposed regulation. I did unfortunately miss the deadline due to numerous other activities. But we do support it.

#a
Patricia A. Epple, CAE
Executive Director
Pennsylvania Pharmacists Association
508 North Third Street
Harrisburg, PA 17101-1199
717-234-6151 Ext. 106
fax:717-236-1618
pepple#papham]acis(s,com
WWWpapharmgci^t^.com
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